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Dear MSG chairman,
At the ERM#31 and MSG#14 meeting, the EN 302 480 was not approved due to the many references to the TS 102 576. Taking into account the options provided, the EN 302 480 has now been redrafted: 
· All the references contained in the EN 302 480 to already existing GSM specifications (TS 45.005 and TS 51.021) are version specified; 
· The relevant parts of the TS 102 576 have been moved in to the EN 302 480. 
The updated EN 302 480 V0.0.6 has since been reviewed during the GSMOBA ad hoc meeting held in end of April and by 3GPP GERAN WG 1 and WG3, and appropriate action has been taken by GSMOBA group.
On reviewing the comments received by GERAN there were two points which have required attention regarding clarification of the MS power level test. 

  
The inclusion of the 2.6 GHz band has also been discussed and ETSI GSMOBA sent a liaison statement to WGSE and awaits a response to its liaison statement from WGSE.  In the opinion of GSMOBA, this need not delay the decision to send the EN for public enquiry since. If it is judged necessary to include references to the 2.6 GHz bands following the PE stage, based on agreed output from WGSE, then this can be dealt with at the resolution stage.
 

ETSI GSMOBA group therefore proposes this version of EN 302 480 V0.0.6 to be submitted for public enquiry.  
 
Best regards, 
Stein Gudbjørgsrud 
Chairman GSMOBA 
Attachment: EN3602_480.zip
